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22nd May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As we approach the half term break, I would like to congratulate all Year 11 students for their mighty efforts with 

exams. We are well into exam season now, and I have been impressed with students’ conduct during this particularly 
stressful time. Half term offer a chance to relax, refresh and revise before the second half of the exam schedule 

begins on Monday 3rd June.  

 
GCSE Maths paper 2 

The next maths exam takes place on Monday 3rd June. To support students in preparing for this, the maths team will 
be running a preparation session in school on Sunday 2nd June from 10 to 11am. To reserve your child a space at this 

crucial session, please let us know here.  
 

Non Uniform Day 

We will be holding a non-uniform day for all students this Friday, 24th May. Students are asked to bring a £1 
contribution, with funds going to the PTFA. As always with non-uniform days, please ensure your child is dressed 

appropriately for school – we reserve the right to send students home to change should this not be the case.  
  

 

I wish you and your family a relaxing half term break! 
 

 

Mr Dan Bagshaw 

Head of School 
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